
From: aholmes@cityofenderby.com <aholmes@cityofenderby.com>  
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 11:33 AM 
To: david.williams.MLA@leg.bc.ca 
Subject: Bill 7 - 2025: Economic Stabilization (Tariff Response) Act 

 

Dear MLA Williams, Local Governments and Political Parties of British Columbia, 

 

Please find attached correspondence from Council for the City of Enderby with respect to Bill 7 – 
2025: Economic Stabilization (Tariff Response) Act. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Andraya Holmes 

Clerk Secretary 
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P please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 

 

This transmission (including any attachments) may contain confidential information, privileged 
material (including material protected by the FOI act or other applicable privileges), or constitute 
non-public information. Any use of this information by anyone other than the intended recipient is 
prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately reply to the sender 
and delete this information from your system. Use, dissemination, distribution, or reproduction of 
this transmission by unintended recipients is not authorized and may be unlawful. 
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